
 Great Whelnetham CE Primary School 
Stanningfield Road, Great Whelnetham, Bury St Edmunds, IP30 0UA 

 (01284) 386203 

Executive Head Teacher – Mrs. Claire Flatman 
Head of School – Ms. Imogen Wallis 

office@greatwhelnetham.co.uk 

 

Great Whelnetham Church of England Primary School is part of the All Saints Schools Trust. 

A charitable company limited by guarantee. 

Registered in England and Wales. Company Number: 11216388 

 
 
                                                                                                                                                                         

                                                                                                                                                                       12th October 2021                                                                                                                                                                         
 
 
 
Creation Harvest Assembly 10.00am 19th October 2021 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Next Tuesday 19th October 2021 Reverend Sharon Potter, the new vicar for our parish, will be leading a Creation Harvest 
assembly in our school hall.  All the children in the school will be invited, as well as yourselves.  This will be a lovely 
opportunity to mark the time of year and to be introduced to ‘Reverent Sharon’ as she will be known to the children.  We do 
hope you will be able to join us. 
 
We will endeavour to space visitors as much as possible and whilst face masks are optional, we request that they be worn 
to keep us all as safe as possible. 
 
Leading up to the event we will gladly accept offers of non-perishable foods, which will be donated to the local Foodbank.   
 
Thank you in advance for your contributions. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs Flatman and Ms Wallis 
 
Executive Headteacher and Head of School 


